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I am writing to oppose SB348.  I am a law-abiding citizen. This will negatively impact 

those people of color. I am a person of color. The increased price for a permit-to-

purchase (ptp) will affect those in the low-income bracket. It will affect those that use 

firearms to provide food for their families.  

 

It also is in conflict with the 2nd Amendment. I resent the fact that this legislature is 

trying to take our gun rights away. No more big government overreach. 


